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To:  Morrow Families 

From:   Dr. Laurel Crowle, Principal 

Subject: MORROW ARRIVAL PROCEDURES 

The safety of your children and staff is our top priority.  To maintain a safe environment for our students and 

staff during arrival, we are taking several steps that will be effective immediately.   

 

As you drop your child to school, please follow these guidelines: 

1. Do not leave your car unattended in the car line 

2. Please refrain from using your phone while in the car line 

3. Please drive slowly and always follow directions of our staff members 

4. Remain seated in your car and allow your child to exit the vehicle, staff members will be available to assist 

your child to their destination 

5. Do NOT enter the Bus Loop, this entrance is for school buses and staff members only 

6. Masks/Face Covering is required to enter the building 

7. All students will need to sanitize their hands before entering the building.  

8. Morrow has universal free breakfast for all students. Breakfast is served daily from 7:15 a.m. - 7:35 a.m. 

in the cafeteria for students in grades kindergarten through grade 5. Students must arrive no later than 

7:30 a.m. to be served breakfast. Children will NOT be allowed on campus prior to 7:15 a.m. If children are 

eating breakfast at home, they should not arrive at school until after 7:30 a.m.  

9. School begins promptly at 7:45 a.m. for students in Grades Kindergarten through Grade 5. Students 

in Grades K – 5 who arrive to school after 7:45 a.m. must be escorted to the front of school and  

signed in by a parent.  The parent will need to wait for a staff member to escort the child to class. 
 

10. Pre-K students should not be on campus until 7:45 a.m. If you arrive early, please move all the way 

to the north to allow other vehicles to enter the campus. Staff will be at the north gate beginning 

at 7:45 to escort students to class. 

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to call or contact me at (754) 322-7150. 

 


